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James M. Malkin, Warren M. Doty, and William N. Rossi 
401 Middle Road 
P.O. BOX 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535 
Sent via email: jimmalkin@gmail.com, warrenmdoty@gmail.com, bill.rossi@compass.com 

Timothy Carroll, Town Administrator 
Jennifer L. Christy, Town Clerk 
401 Middle Road 
P.O. BOX 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535 
Sent via email: townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov, townclerk@chilmarkma.gov 

Executive Secretary: 
Timothy R. Carroll, 
Executive Secretary 
401 Middle Road 
P.O. BOX 119 
Chilmark, MA 02535 
Sent via execsec@chilmarkma.gov 

Dear Town of Chilmark Selectboard 

AACP Martha's Vineyard Branch received a complaint regarding an incident that occurred at Chilmark 
Community Center on July 29, 2021. On September 25, 2021, the legal redress committee presented its findings to 
the executive committee and membership. A copy of this report is attached to this letter. 

Considering that the Chilmark Community Center is owned by the town of Chilmark, the membership voted to 
present these findings to the Chilmark Select Board. The purpose of this letter is to request inclusion in an 
upcoming meeting of the Chilmark Selectboard to present these findings. In the event you permit us to present 
these findings, we ask that you allow the public to comment at the same time as us. 
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Let me know if the NAACP Martha's Vineyard Branch will be granted the opportunity to present the findings of 
the Legal Redress Committee investigation into the July 29, 2021 incident at the Chilmark Town Affairs Council. If 
so, what will be the date and time of this meeting? 

I look forward to hearing from you in the near future. 

Yours faithfully, 

Arthur Hardy-Doubleday, Esq. 
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